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12/7: Spanish Club  

12/12: Gingerbread House Family Night 

12/22: Half Day of School (11:15am 
Dismissal) 

12/23-1/3/22: NO SCHOOL… Holiday 
Break!!!  

"Working Together = 

Learning for All" 

We have exciting times ahead!!  

Students are excited to participate in holiday 
events and are enjoying many learning activities 
planned by their teachers.  

We are continuing to work towards student 
attendance. We cannot educate your child if they 
are not here. Please continue to have your child 
here and on time.  

I have been spending time each week in the 
classrooms observing students work and teachers 
instructional practices. I am very proud of the 
hard work going inside the Lee Elementary 
classrooms.  

         ~ Mrs. Mangune 

WILL L. LEE  ELEMENTARY 

2021 

 

Principal, Mrs. Heidi Mangune 

Dean of Students, Mr. Mike Gibson 
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Please remind your child to check the lost and found, 

located in the cafeteria!!  

Thank you to the AMAZING PTO for our Whoville holiday 

decorations!!!  

 CONGRATULATIONS TO  

LEE STAFF OF THE WEEK!!! 

11/5: Ms. Mangan 

11/12: Mr. Coenen 

11/19: Mr. Gibson  

A Message from Mr. Gibson 
 

This particular month is a perfect time to give thanks 

for the many blessings in our lives. This year has 

certainly presented us all with some challenges at 

times. We are certainly thankful for working with the 

most amazing students, parents, and staff at Lee 

Elementary. I hope you enjoyed this Thanksgiving 

season. As always, please reach out to our school if 

you have any questions or need assistance at any 

time! 

           Mr. Gibson  
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RICHMOND EARLY  
CHILDHOOD CENTER 
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Please be sure your child has a coat, hat, 

gloves & weather appropriate shoes 

everyday!  

Recess is outside unless it’s raining.   

 

ICE season is upon us! Please be careful when  

walking and driving throughout the district.  

If you notice ice covered sidewalks or roads,  

please notify the office ASAP!!  

 

**Kindergarten/First Grade Gate Entrance– There is no 

supervision until 7:40am… PLEASE DO NOT send your child 

through the gate until that time** 
 

 

Remember to label your child's coat, lunchbox, water bottle, etc.!!!   

 

Early dismissals must be called into the office by 2pm… this is for your child’s 

safety! Office Phone: 586-727-2509 

Richmond Community Schools  

35276 Division * Richmond, Michigan 48062 * (586) 727-3565 * 

www.richmond.k12.mi.us 

At Richmond Community Schools, we provide a quality edu-

cation that empowers students to be successful in a global 

community. 

 

Board of Education 

Deborah Michon, President 

Angela Pacitto, Vice President 

Bridgette Shuboy, Secretary 

Danielle Sutton, Treasurer 

Kyle Simmons, Trustee 

Margaret Teltow, Trustee 

Sherri Zube, TrusteeBrian J. Walmsley, Ed.S.  

Superintendent  

G u a r a n t e e d  L e a r n i n g  f o r  A l l  S t u d e n t s  

In compliance with Title VI of the Civil Rights Act of 1964, Title IX of the Education amendments of 1972, Section 504 of Reh abilitation Act of 1973, the Age Discrimination Act of 1975, 

Title II  of the Americans with Disability Act of 1990, and Elliott -Larsen Civil Rights Act of 1977, it is the policy of the Rich mond Community School District that no person shall, on the 

basis of race, color, religion ,military status, national origin or ancestry, sex (including sexual orientation), disability,  age (except as authorized by law,) height, weight, or marital 

status be excluded from participation in, be denied the benefits of, or be subjected to, discrimination during any program, a ctivity, service or employment. Inquiries related to any 

nondiscrimination policies should be directed to the Superintendent, 35276 Division Road, Richmond, MI 48062, (586) 727 -3565. 


